
We are excited to welcome you back to the safe and fun environment you’ve come to love!  The 
health and wellness of our guests and associates has and will always be our top priority.

We have prepared for your visit by exceeding recommendations and following all guidelines 
put in place by the Alberta Government. To see the COVID-19 Full Relaunch Guidelines, please 
visit https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/covid-19-relaunch-guidance-casinos-recs.pdf 

A few additional measures we have put in place are outlined below:

•	 Masks are mandatory:
		  - Masks may be removed while seated at a slot machine, restaurant or bar
		  - Masks are required at all times while walking 
		  - Complimentary masks are available upon request

•	 Installation of physical barriers between service desks, slot machines and dining table  
booths

•	 Complimentary sanitizing wipes and hand sanitizers located around the resort for guests  
to use

•	  Touchless water stations and washroom systems 

The River Cree Resort and Casino is committed to providing a safe and enjoyable experience 
for all during your visit. 

Thank You,

River Cree Resort & Casino


